A ugust 15, 1973

A Geneval Meeting ( P lanning B oard and Sub-C ommittees ) was
held on above date in the Town Hall.

A ll members of the committees w eve present w ith the g xception
of two.

B efore the meeting was turned over to Col. Defoe, C hairman of
the sub-committees, Stanley Tenney amnounced that Myv. A born, road
agent, would like the P lanning B oard to inspect changes on E lm A ve, ,
to Lake Road. A date was set for Friday, August 17, at 7:30 P. M.

Mr. Hoffman and My. C lark of the State P lanning B oard w eve
present to give us aid in compiling material for our proposed zoning
ordinance.

A veport was given by each sub-committee w hich vepresented
extensive reseavch and havd w ork.

Each report was read, suggestions welcomed, and changes made.
These veports will be ve-w vitten, with suggested changes, ready for
presentation at our next G eneral Meeting on September 5.

It was proposed that the town be divided into three catagories,
i. e., Residential, Rural-Village, and Lakes, with a 300" strip
on either side of Main Street for rvesidential, with a 500' stvip around
shore @ v Lake property. Industrial zones would not be considered
at this time, how ever, this maybe changed befove final ovdinance is
completed,

Mr. Hoffman was very helpful with suggestions and recommendations.

The zoning plan should be w ell publicized well ahead of time, as to
content of ovdinance, in newspapers.

Coffee hours for the purpose of evaluating the general feeling of the
town, were suggested, and My. Hoffman thought this would be an
excellent idea.

Correspondents from the newspapers wevre present.

Meeting adjourned 10:45 P. M.
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